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Watts Remy

From: Mona Linstromberg <lindym@peak.org>
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2019 8:48 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: OREGON HB 3384A

Please distribute. 
  
Thank you, Mona Linstromberg 
  
 
From: Mona Linstromberg  
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2019 8:43 PM 
To: Sen.MichaelDembrow@oregonlegislature.gov ; Sen.AlanOlsen@oregonlegislature.gov ; 
Sen.CliffBentz@oregonlegislature.gov ; Sen.FloydProzanski@OregonLegislature.gov ; 
Sen.ArnieRoblan@oregonlegislature.gov  
Subject: OREGON HB 3384A 
 
Senators, 
  
FYI, please see email, below. 
  
 
From: Mona Linstromberg  
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2019 8:24 PM 
To: districtoffice@orwacog.org ; thenwcea@gmail.com ; fellowshippastor@comcast.net ; ocef@charter.net ; 
office@ecmissions.org  
Subject: OREGON HB 3384A 
 
This message is being sent to inform you that the Oregon Legislature is poised to adopt a Bill that 
will subject religious institutions to unduly burdensome or discriminatory land use regulations as 
compared to nonreligious institutions. 
  
RLUIPA (Religious Land Use Institutionalized Persons Act) requires governments to treat houses of 
worship as favorably as nonreligious assemblies.  HB 3844 will amend Oregon Law to regulate 
nonreligious institutions less stringently than certain religious institutions. 
  
The Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources has been informed about this 
problem but is poised to move ahead regardless. 
  
If you are concerned, please contact the members of the Committee: 
  

SENATE COMMITTEE MEMBERS - ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

        Sen.MichaelDembrow@oregonlegislature.gov     (chair) 

          Sen.AlanOlsen@oregonlegislature.gov                (vice chair) 
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         Sen.CliffBentz@oregonlegislature.gov 

         Sen.FloydProzanski@OregonLegislature.gov 

         Sen.ArnieRoblan@oregonlegislature.gov 

         Please feel free to forward. 

        Regards, Ms. Mona Linstromberg 
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